
 
ATTENTION DWG WATER USERS 

 
 

THE WEEK OF JUNE 2, 2025 
 THE WATER DEPARTMENT WILL BE 
FLUSHING OUT THE FIRE HYDRANTS 

BETWEEN THE HOURS OF  
6:00am – 3:00pm  

 
 

You may experience dirty or cloudy water. 
Should this occur after that time, simply remove 

the aerator from the faucet & run the water to 
flush out the debris from the line. 


